
 
AGENDA REQUEST  

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Johnny Timmons, Tupelo Water & Light Department Manager 

DATE March 11, 2020 

SUBJECT:  EMERGENY PURCHASE REQUEST 
  

 

Request:  

 

I respectfully request your approval of an emergency purchase for Central Pumping Station of 

the following: 

 

 Rental of two (2) 12” by-pass pumps from Xylem Rental Company 

 New electronics including switch boxes and controls 

 Rework/rewind four (4) 10” pumps 

 

This emergency purchase is necessary due to a line plug that blew off of the manifold head on 

Sunday, March 8, 2020.  This knocked out the breaker to the sump pumps and allowed the wet 

well to fill up with sewage.  All the electrical equipment and pumps were submerged in water and 

ruined and must be replaced. 

  

 


